




EAST  MATUNUCK STATE  BEACH 

NOTICE OF IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
What is happening?
The Rhode Island Department of Environmental 

Management (DEM) is continuing its modernization  

of RI State Parks by making improvements to 

stormwater controls in the parking area and changes 

to the entrance at East Matunuck State Beach.  

This project will add a third entry lane to increase  

the rate at which vehicles may enter the parking lot, 

thus reducing congestion on Succotash Road.

Who is doing the work?
Rhode Island DEM has hired Laura Marcolini & 

Associates and Skurka Construction.

When will this work take place?
Construction is anticipated to begin September 2022 

and is expected to be completed by January 2023.

Can I access the beach during construction?
Yes, but the parking lot will be closed for the duration 

of the project. Patrons are reminded that parking 

along Succotash Road is prohibited.

This project is funded by the RI Capital Fund and the 2021 Green 

Economy Bond. Contact DEM Division of Planning & Development for 

more information: DEM.Projects@dem.ri.gov	
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